Timothy Clark

From: Rep. Bryce Edgmon

Sent: Friday, January 30, 2009 6:04 PM

To: Timothy Clark

Subject: FW: HB 20 Modification

----Original Message----

From: misslori@alaska.com [mailto:misslori@alaska.com]

Sent: Friday, January 30, 2009 6:03 PM

To: Rep. Bryce Edgmon

Subject: HB 20 Modification

Dear Mr. Edgmon. I would like to thank you for sponsoring HB 20. I would also like you to back the provision that it be available under section A so that not only those who are denied a commercial loan will have access to this program. If a fisherman is eligible for a commercial loan I don't think that should preclude his access to this funding. Thank

Bill Harrington F/V Miss Lori Kodiak, AK